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TO 
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COMMITTED TO RESOLVING THE SITUATION IN UKRAINE 

 

 

Dear Colleagues and Partners, 

 

The Bulgarian Chamber of Commerce and Industry is following with anxiety 

the situation in Ukraine. We are concerned about the economic stability of the 

country and the whole region. Bulgarian companies working with partners from 

Ukraine have already suffered losses due to failure to fulfill their contracts.  

We strongly hope that the committed political forces and authorities will act 

with responsibility and will do the necessary for solving the problems 

peacefully. We expect that no serious deteriorations of the economic situation in 

Ukraine and the region will be tolerated.  

We hope the preconditions for the ordinary work of the bodies related to trade, 

import and export of the country will be kept. 

We insist that the rights of the investors and traders in Ukraine should be 

observed. 

The Bulgarian Chamber of Commerce and Industry believes in the possibility of 

finding a peaceful outcome of the crisis and will assist in maintaining the good 

trade relations and interest in cooperation with Ukraine.  

 

TSVETAN SIMEONOV 

President of the Management Board 

Bulgarian Chamber of Commerce and Industry 


